Print 1

Subject: East Side Summer Feeding Program

From: Sarah Centeno (sarah.centeno@tafb.org)

To: pastorlucy@yahoo.com;

Date: Wednesday, May 21, 2014 11:30 AM

Lucy,

I met with Rev. Diaz yesterday at Iglesia San Miguel off of Fairfax Ave. and we had a great conversation about Summer Feeding. They will be providing meals to roughly 50 children per day and increasing their amount during VBS. They are going to serve both breakfast and lunch to these children all summer long. I am really excited to get them up and going!! Please let me know if you'd like information about this location to get it in the newspaper there.

Thanks,

## Sarah Centeno | Food for Kids Manager | Tarrant Area Food Bank

2600 Cullen Street | Fort Worth, TX | 76107 | o 817.332.9177 x124 | c 210.274.9189

We're Online! Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | YouTube | tafb.org





May 13, 2014

Ms. Lucy Maier President Fort Worth East Rotary 2300 Aster Ave. Fort Worth, TX 76111

Dear Ms. Maier,

Thank you very much for your donation of \$2,800.00 on 03/28/2014 for Tarrant Area Food Bank's **Summer Feeding** program. Your generosity makes a difference in the lives of local children facing hunger.

In the 13 counties we serve, 1 in every 8 people receives food assistance from the food bank's network of agencies, including 120,000 children. Your gift will ensure that children at risk of hunger have nutritious, child-friendly food each weekend during the school year.

Your support truly makes a difference. Thank you for helping meet the increasing hunger relief needs of our community.

Sincerely,

Bo Soderbergh Executive Director

Tarrant Area Food Bank is a registered 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Your donation is tax-deductible to the extent allowed by law, as you received no goods or services in return.



## "JON US "IN THE FIGHT AGAINST CHILDHOOD HUNGER!"

One of four kids in Tarrant County are hungry.

More than 121,000 children live in food insecure households all year long. The Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) at Tarrant Area Food Bank (TAFB) helps bridge the gap during the summer months for those children who participate in free and reduced-price lunch and breakfast program during the school year.

With summer fast approaching, it is time to start gearing up for summer feeding. TAFB is partnering with the Texas Department of Agriculture (TDA) and the United States Department of Agriculture (USDA) to provide nutritious meals to children 18 and younger at no cost during the summer months.



## Partnering with Tarrant Area Food Bank's Summer Food Service Program is easy!



TAFB Food for Kids Department will handle the paperwork, order the food, have food delivered daily, and work with USDA and TDA to ensure that all food provided to the children meets the SFSP requirements.

Your site will need a Site Supervisor dedicated to overseeing the delivery and distribution of meals and who will attend training prior to SFSP starting, participate in site visits and keep accurate records of meals served.

If your school, church, or other organization would like to participate in Tarrant Area Food Bank's 2014 SFSP, please contact Food for Kids Manager, Sarah Centeno, at 817-332-9177 or Sarah.Centeno@tafb.org.

The Happy Faces of Tarrant Area Food Bank's Summer Food Service Program!

